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Attention: Mr, R.G. Kessler.

Dear Sir: _
Re: Beatton River West Unit No, 1

We have reviewed the performance data for the
subject Unit included with your letter of QOctober 1, 1973.
It is apparent that the GOR is responding to water injection,
In addition, our calculations indicate that injection of
4800 BWPD (average rate in August) will balance reservoir
withdrawals at the waterflood MPR of 1236 BOPD when the
seperator GOR is 1072 SCF/STB.

Consequently, the MPR for Beatton River West Unit
No. 1 is increased to the waterflood MPR of 1236 BOPD,
effective October 1, 1973.

Yours truly,

A, J. Dinglevy,
Senior Reservoir Engineer.
AJD/pd

¢.c. Mr. D.L. Johnson.
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